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October 9, 2024 
 
 
Andy Carpenter 
W.W. Clyde & Co. 
10303 East Dry Creek Rd., #300 
Englewood, CO  80112 
 
Re: Derr Pit, Permit No. M2008017 
 3rd Qtr. 2024 Groundwater Monitoring Data Acceptance 
 
Dear Mr. Carpenter,  
 
On October 2, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 
quarterly groundwater elevation data submitted by J&T Consulting for the Derr Pit. 
  
Per Technical Revision 9, the Operator is required to sample on-site monitoring wells and off-site, 
privately owned, domestic and irrigation wells, and submit the report to the Division quarterly.  If the 
trigger point of 2 feet of difference for two consecutive months is reached at any of the off-site wells, 
the Operator will submit a report and mitigation plan to the affected owners and DRMS. 
 
The Division reviewed and accepts the groundwater data volumes submitted for October 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at nikie.gagnon@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 8126. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: J.C. York, J&T Consulting 
 Jared Ebert, Senior EPS, DRMS 


